
Franklin Township Softball League-Managers Meeting Jan 29, 2023 

Minutes 

Middlebush Field, Sunday noon after league sponsored pick-up game. 
Attending: Cruz-ATeam, Frank-CW and Peter-Allstate. 
 
Items: 

1. Managers present approved the new manager for A-team, Cruz 
2. Mario should follow up with an email to the league formally resigning but he will 

remain on the roster as a player and to assist the manager. Cruz intends to 
continue introducing himself to the players and developing a roster as well as trying 
to create a team email group   He will try to confirm whether last year's team 
sponsor will renew his funding for 2023 and recover team equipment from JB. 

3. League finances--league spent $135.00 on permits and $15.00 on lockbox keys 
last fall and collected $135.00 from weekly player donations.  There is a bank 
account balance remaining from last year's team-contributions and Element3 
monthly credits which totaled $68.00.  The league will need to soon pay for 
insurance ($160.00) and field permits ($750.00). Teams should expect to provide 
initial funding of at least $400.00 ASAP. 

4. Managers present voted to approve the field use schedule so it can be used to 
request permits from Franklin Township.  A suggestion was made to use Williams 
Field in place of Lower Inman for 2023 because of the evening sun glare but not 
adopted. 

5. To reduce expenses, the league will try to use one new game ball and one used 
ball for each game as much as possible. 

6. We continue to request a lock box from the town for Middlebush Field. 
7. Umpires--CW will contact Mike to see if he will umpire again in 2023. Allstate will 

contact Clay and Skip. 
8. A season game schedule will be prepared and distributed to managers for 

approval. 

 

Peter Melillo 
 


